Club Coin Contest

COME JOIN THE FUN! Now is your chance.

Now is your opportunity to design a silver strike. Contest begins October 1, 2012 and closes December 15, 2012. Rules for the contest are posted on the Club Website (www.silverstrikers.com) and posted in this newsletter. Please read the rules before entering. We are celebrating our 14th Anniversary and the design should reflect that theme.

To enter send your design to Al Lukacs either by email or US Postal Service, information at bottom of article.

Should you desire to have your design computer enhanced send them to Jo Riefer either by email or US Postal Service, information at bottom of article. Jo will return the design to you. You may then decide if you want to submit your original or use the enhanced version. Jo does not submit any drawing this must be done by the artist.

The judging of the drawings for the six finalists will be done at the Four Queens at the end of January.

Voting will start the next day for those in attendance. Ballots will be included in the Newsletter and on the Club website as soon as possible.

Al Lukacs 5507 4th Avenue NW Bradenton, FL 34209-1801 albtown@aol.com Jo Riefer 2283 Panoramic Dr. Concord, Ca 94520

silver.striker41@hotmail.com